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MEDICAL 
COLLEGE 

OF WISCONSIN 

Robert M. Kliegman, M.D. 
Professor and Chair 
Department of Pediatrics 

February 3, 2006 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

Astor Hotei 

924 East Juneau Avenue, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

Thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and Dan at the same time and to get to 
know one another. I am impressed with your many accomplishments and philosophy of 

life and look forward to reading your autobiography. I enjoyed learning about the MECA 

Project and would like to meet Adina when I am in Jerusalem. Could you please e-mail 

to me her contact information. My e-mail is rkliegma@mew.edu. 

You asked many provacative questions and at the same time helped answer them with the 

statement about how you would have helped Goebell’s children. That is what I dedicated 

my life to doing whether they be underserved, premature infants in Harlem, Cleveland, 

Milwaukee or now in Israel or the Palestinian Authority. 

I hope we could get back together again to talk about this project or life in general. 

Thank you again for taking the time to meet. 

Sincerely, 

foil a 
Robert M. Kliegman, M.D 

Professor and Chair 

Department of Pediatrics 
Medical College of Wisconsin 

Executive Vice President, Children’s Research Institute 

Pediatrician in Chief 

Pamela and Leslie Muma Chair in Pediatrics 

Children’s Hospital of Wisconsin 

Children's Hospital of Wisconsin 
Children's Corporate Center, Suite C720 

Post Office Box 1997 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-1997 

(414) 337-7770 
(414) 337-7779 Fax 

E-mail: rkliegma@mcew.edu 





Fondation 

Foundation 

June 26, 2006 

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred and Isabel Bader 

924 East Juneau Avenue, Suite # 622 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

WS Ae 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bader, 

I am writing to you in my capacity as Senior Development Officer, York University 

Foundation on behalf of the Centre for Jewish Studies, Canada’s largest Jewish Studies 

program with 1,000 course registrations per year and 70 Fellows (faculty). 

I lived in Milwaukee from 1975-1983 and now visit annually because my son, Noah, 

returned to complete his medical training at the Medical College of Wisconsin and has 

taken up permanent residency there. I will be in Milwaukee, this year, August 24-28, for a 

“simcha’’, his wedding, which I look forward to with much joy. 

Mr. and Mrs. Bader, I would be delighted to meet you while I am visiting to share with you 

some of the highlights of the Centre for Jewish Studies and York University. 

I know that you are both passionate about Jewish issues and that you, Mr. Bader, were 

denied admission to McGill University in Montreal, in 1945, because of your Jewish 

heritage. Since that time, our country has made considerable progress. And we at York, 

Canada’s third-largest university, are proud to house a centre that plays a vital role in 

ensuring Jewish continuity by teaching and researching matters of Jewish significance. As 

fellow Canadians, I hope that you too will be proud to learn of York’s many achievements 

in this area. 

Because you are both educators who played an important role in advancing Jewish 

education in Milwaukee through your involvement with the establishment of Hillel 

Academy, (I remember fondly the building in Shorewood attended by my oldest son, 

Adam), I'd like to tell you about our Jewish Teacher Education Program. York’s, Centre 

for Jewish Studies, in partnership with the Toronto Board of Jewish Education, houses the 

largest North American university-based program focused on educating Jewish Studies 

teachers. Our graduates teach in Jewish day schools in Toronto and across North America. 

Last year, one of our graduates was accepted at the prestigious Maimonides School in 

Brookline, MA. 
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The Centre for Jewish Studies also works with York University’s Centre for German and 

European Studies to educate York students, Canadians and the international community 

about the Holocaust. This past February, the centres jointly hosted an international 

conference entitled, “Mending a Broken World-Lessons of the Holocaust”. Although you, 

Mr. Bader, settled:in Canada in your early teenage years, as an Austrian born Jew who was 

evacuated to Amsterdam at the beginning of the war, you certainly were exposed to the 

political and\diplomatic failures of Europe during that era. As you both now live in 

England part-time, and you, Mrs. Bader, had a lengthy teaching career there, York’s many 

initiatives to build understanding and tolerance in Germany and Europe as a whole, might 

be of great interest to you. 

I could go on to list the many other ways that York University contributes to Jewish 

education, continuity and life on and off campus, but for now, I take the liberty of 

enclosing some informational brochures for your reference. 

As avid art collectors and because of your interests, Mrs. Bader, in the dramatic arts, I’d 

also like to mention that York is home to one of Canada’s leading centres of Fine Arts. 

This past March, York celebrated the opening of a new state-of-the-art, teaching, 

exhibition and performance complex, which is home to the esteemed Art Gallery of York 

University. The new complex not only brings all of our fine-arts disciplines together 

under one roof, but it also serves as a place for the community at large to gather and enjoy 

the talents of York students. 

I do hope we will have a chance to chat during my stay in Milwaukee. Please let me know 

if you will be in town at that time. If not, perhaps we can arrange a telephone discussion 

when your availability suits it. | would be more than happy to give you a call at your 

convenience. 

Please feel free to contact me at any time. I can be reached at tel: 416-650-8076, or email 

at: chorowit@york foundation. yorku.ca 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

Sincerely, 

/ J ( 
Aaa U O Ww SN 

Claire Horowitz, Senior Development Officer 

University Research Centres ; 

York University Foundation 

cc: Dr. Sara R. Horowitz, Director 

Centre for Jewish Studies 





BEG St 2GbarS 3S ick TO Gialda7rrares P Gia 

ST, LOUIS SECTION 

Ame rican Cherpleal 25 Society 

December 15, 2006 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

Suite 622 
924 East Juneay Avenue 

Milwaukee WI 53202 

FAX: 414-277-0709 

Hello Alired, 

Please excuse my not getting back with you sooner. [ was not able to set up an event at 

the St. Louis Art Museum. They suggested the Gallery at Washington University. I arn 
checking with Joe Ackerman, Chemistry Chair, Washington University to see if we can 
have a talk there, If we cannot hold at the Gallery at Washington University, we can 

probably hold at the St. Louis Science Center. They have a newly designed presentation 
area that 1s real nice. I believe the days that vou are going to be down here are May 1-2, 
2007, which is a Tuesday and Wednesday. What day did you want to do the History of 
Sigma-Aldrich at the Research facility? ] will schedule the other talk on the Rembrandt 
Project based on this. | want to make reservations as soon as | can for them. I do jook 

forward to your coming down and sharing sore of your time with us during the 100" 
Year Anniversary of the $t. Louis Section of the American Chernical Society. 

Respectfully yours, 

Greg Wall, Ph. D. 

Sigma-Aldrich Corporation 
Research Scientist 
Technical Service - St. Louis 
Phone: 800-325-5832 ext. 3139 

FAX: 314-286-7828 
e-mail: gwall@sial.com 
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65/08/2008 82:26 4142770769 ALFRED BADER GALLERY PAGE 

>From: A ARMSTRONG [mailto:alison,.armstrong@sympatico.ca] 
>Sent: Friday, May @2, 2008 5:09 PM 
>To: baderfa@execpc.com 
>Subject: RE: Letters 
> 
>»Dear Alfred, 
> 
>Your letters (and photos) will be returned to you before that date by 
>FEDEX. We are just now doing the graphic design. 
> 
>We were wondering, however, if Isabel still has the first letter she 
>wrote to you telling you it would be fine if you visited? 
> 
>Is Isabel over the shingles? I hope this note finds you both in good 
>health. 
> 
>The film if coming along very well indeed. 
> 
>Best Wishes, 

>»Alison 

>From: "Alfred Bader Fine Arts" <baderfa@execpc.com> 
>To; “Alison Armstrong” <alison.armstrong@sympatico.ca> 
>Subject: Letters 
>Date: Fri, 2 May 2008 09:45:15 -8500 

> 
>Dear Alison, 

> 
> 
> 
>I hope that everything is going well with your film. 
> 
> 
> 
>Isabel and I are leaving for England on May 25th and would much 

appreciate 

>your returning our letters to us in Milwaukee before then. 
> 

> 
>Best wishes, 
> 
»Alfred 

> 

PIN NE ONE NONE NE ENE NEN ONE INE NS NP EOP NE RISE ENS NEES ONENESS APNE NS Ne 
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Alfred Bader Fine Arts 
a SS EIT Be EE I ITED TE ERIS EEE SIT FT 7 2] REE RTT ATE EEE ESE oe, Sa EE 

From: A ARMSTRONG [alison.armstrong@sympatico.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 3:54 PM 
To: baderfa@execpc.com 
Subject: RE: Fedex 

Dear Alfred, 

That paragraph is just perfect and I was planning to use it. 

Although I cannot say I am quite as stiff-necked and stubborn as Moses says the Jews are, we do 
share a common quality, that being peristence. 

I have been working on this film for almost four years now and I am very glad that you did not 
give up for 32 years otherwise, this lovely story would told. 

all good wishes, 

Alison 

>From: "Alfred Bader Fine Arts" <baderfa@execpc.com> 

>To: “'A ARMSTRONG'" <alison.armstrong@sympatico.ca> 

>Subject: RE: Fedex 

>Date: Tue, 20 May 2008 15:14:11 -@500 

> 
>Dear Alison, 

> 
>Thank you for your e-mail of today which incidentally is Danny's birthday. 

> 
>If you could only pick one small part of one of Isabel's early letters, 

>allow me to suggest that you use the second last paragraph in Isabel's 
>Registered letter #85 which was sent Registered Mail because of that 

>paragraph. 

> 
>In it she wrote: "Since seeing you I have turned the problem over many 

>times, and come always to the same conclusion. That the past should 

>remain the past, and for the sake of all concerned it seems best to 
>leave it that way. If you think it over carefully, Alf, I am sure you 

>will see that this is so, and will understand and respect my wish that 

>you will not write or try to see me again." 

> 
>You know what Moses said about these Jews: They are a stiff-necked, 
>stubborn people. And as you know, I didn't give up, and we are now 

>very happy together. 

> 
>All the best, 

>Alfred 

>----- Original Message----- 
>From: A ARMSTRONG [mailto:alison.armstrong@sympatico.ca] 

>Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 8:08 AM 

>To: baderfa@execpc.com 

>Subject: RE: Fedex 

> 





>Dear Alfred, 
> - 

>Yes, thank you very much for the letters. (I did reply to Anne to say 

>that they had arrived.) It seems to me that they do give the sense of 

>the pain that both of you felt to reconnect and then to feel as though 

>you had missed your chance. Then of course, for Isabel to realize that 

>you had never stopped loving her was a shock for her. Each of you had 

>clearly held onto the other and never really let go. What bittersweet 

>realizations. The moral conundrum that the two of you felt is certainly 

>evidence of the strength of each of your characters. 
> 
>I am not yet sure which pieces of the letters we will be able to use. I 

>am just this week revising the script for acts 3 and 4. There is still 
>so much to be done for this film. 

> 
>Yesterday we filmed young people walking, holding hands and generally 

>looking like they were in love. This 90 second sequence will open the 

>film and explain to the viewer that the film is about young love that 

>does cannot be destroyed in spite of parents, relligion or geography. 

> 
>I will continue to keep you updated about our progress and I will also 

>write Isabel a note to ask her permission to include your story in the 

>book I am writing on the same subject. 

> 
>all good wishes, 

>Alison 

> 
> 
> >From: "Alfred Bader Fine Arts" <baderfa@execpc.com> 
> >To: "Alison Armstrong" <alison.armstrong@sympatico.ca> 

> >Subject: Fedex 

> >Date: Mon, 19 May 2008 16:53:38 -@500 

Sale. 
> >Dear Alison, 

> 
eS 
a> 
> >I hope that my Fedex shipment with Isabel's letters #84-92 finally 

>reached 
> >you. Please confirm and let me know what you think of them. 

> 
re. Be 
> a> 
> >All the best, 

a 
> >Alfred 
a> 
> 
> 





EASTBOURNE HEBREW CONGREGATION 
22 Susans Road 

Eastbourne 
East Sussex BN21 3TJ 

7 December 2008 

Dr. A. Bader 
White Gables 
2A Holmesdale Road 
Bexhill-on-Sea 

East Sussex TN39 3QE 

Dear Dr. & Mrs. Bader, 

Thank you for the cheque passed to me recently for your subscription/donation. 

We all appreciate very much indeed your connection with our small community and the 
support you give us and trust this will continue for many more years to come. 

With best wishes, 

Michael Rich 
Hon.Treasurer, Eastbourne Hebrew Congregation 




